
 
  

NOTE: If you sell or have sold your property and are no longer the owner on September 10, please forward 
this voting packet to the new owner. 
  
 

 Park Glen Neighborhood Association  
  
 

Dear PGNA Member:   
  
The Park Glen Neighborhood Association encourages you to participate in the 2024 Board Election. We need 
your help to reach the 10% quorum requirement, which has historically been a challenge for the 
neighborhood. This year, you may vote online, by mail, by proxy, in-person at the annual meeting, or via ballot 
drop-off. You may vote for all or some races or even cast a vote to count toward quorum only without voting 
for any candidates.  
 
To vote by electronic ballot (online), please follow the instructions below:   

1. Access the voting site by going to: https://vote.yeselections.com/PGNA  
The link to the voting site may also be found on the main page of ParkGlen.org.  

2. From the Park Glen website, click on the link to the YesElections voting website.  
3. At the YesElections site, enter your Election Code and your Voting PIN from the bottom of this page.  
4. Click on Continue and follow the voting instructions.  
5. Online voting closes on September 10, 2024, 7:30 PM Central time  

 
To vote by mail, please:  

1. Complete the ballot on the reverse of this page   
2. Fill out the information at the bottom of the ballot (paper ballots must be signed, per Texas law).  
3. Place the ballot in the enclosed return envelope.  
4. Affix a first-class stamp.  
5. All ballots must be received on or before noon on September 10th, at the YesElections office (see 

enclosed envelope), so we suggest that you mail your ballot no later than September 2nd.  
 
The Annual Meeting will be held in-person only at Generations Church, 8400 Park Vista Blvd (north end of 
Park Vista Blvd). Computers and/or tablets with Internet access will be available for homeowners to cast votes 
in person from 7:00 pm to 7:30 pm. Ballots may be delivered at the ballot drop-off station by 6:00 pm on 
September 10th at NMI’s office located at 5421 Basswood Blvd (2 doors down from Premier Eye Care). 
 
Paper ballots, as similar as possible to the “absentee ballot” sent out by YesElections, will be available as a 
backup to online voting and must be signed (per Texas Property Code 209.0058). Copies of candidate filing 
statements will also be available. Assuming quorum is met, results will be made known at or after the meeting.  
 
If you have technical questions about the election process or if you would like to request a paper proxy form 
(to designate another member to vote in person on September 10 on your behalf), please contact 
YesElections from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm Eastern Time by e-mail at Help+PGNA@yeselections.com or by phone 
at (877) 466-7875. The deadline to request a paper proxy is August 23.  
  
Thank you,   
 
YesElections for the Park Glen Neighborhood Association   
 
 
 This is your Election Code:       This is your Voting PIN:   

   Election Code        Voting PIN  
 

parkglen.org/vote.html 
 
 




